
BAY AREA CAVALIER KING CHARLES SPANIEL CLUB, INC. 

VIDEO CONFERENCE MEETING NOTICE 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 at 1:00 pm 

Video Conference using Zoom 

The next BACKCSC General Membership Meeting will be held on 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 at 1:00 pm  
by video conference using Zoom. 

Please use the following link to register for the Zoom meeting: 

MEETING LINK

The slate of officers and directors for 2021 nominated by the Nominating 
Committee will be presented at the meeting. Nominations from the floor may 

be made at this meeting, which will be the only opportunity to do so. 

Following the meeting, there will be the following presentation: 

HOW TO CHOOSE THE PUP YOU KEEP AND 
WHAT DOES THAT MEAN FOR YOUR PET PUPPY BUYERS 

BY LINDA KORNHI, QUAIL RUN CAVALIERS 
After the meeting, Linda Kornhi will present a Zoom seminar, taken from the pages of her upcoming book.  Linda 
is a long-time Cavalier fancier, breeder/owner/handler, Judge and Veterinary Technician, with 30 years of 
experience.  She utilizes her extensive knowledge of animal husbandry in general and the Cavalier in particular to 
help breeders organize their priorities in choosing and running on 
that next keeper puppy. 

Pet puppy buyers will benefit from insight into what they are looking for in a puppy, how to communicate that to 
the breeder, and why it’s so important to accept your breeders recommendation.  Not all puppies are created 
equally, and understanding what you need in addition to what you want is crucial to making the best decision 
with your current litter, or your upcoming purchase. 

Questions? Contact Kevin Ellingson at cqebgguy@gmail.com 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwrduGrrT4pGNKyvQ-w7humjd__GaojIwK_



